
13th Annual Cipriano Classic  June 7, 2024 

 

     
Dear Cipriano Supporter,  

 The Cipriano family is so appreciative and grateful for the community's response, prayers and continued 
support of the 5K.  Sal continues to struggle and the money raised helps with expenses and treatment not 
covered by insurance.  This is a heartfelt update from Rose Cipriano:  

Hello friends and family! As we look forward to the thirteenth annual Cipriano Classic, we 
want to once again thank all of you for your continued love and support.  

While Sal still struggles with seizures and his feeding tube, he’s working harder than ever to 
keep getting stronger and as always, he’s not done yet! He looks forward to being back at the 
5K this year and seeing all of your friendly faces along the course. 

When not managing Sal’s needs, Rose plays swims and plays tennis at the Farmington YMCA 
with her friends, s walking our beautiful (but sometimes stubborn) dog Hope every day and 
we are  in the process of training a service dog to help attend to Sal’s seizures. 

Tanner is working as a Development Coordinator at OUR HOUSE Grief Support Center working 
on fundraising, marketing, and event planning, but his true passion continues to be painting, 
writing, and filmmaking. 

Isabella will be going into her senior year at the University of Notre Dame where she is 
working as an athletic trainer for the football team, working as an RA for her dorm and singing 
in the university’s basilica with the Magnificat Choir. 

While we have been challenged with our share of adversity this past year, the Cipriano Classic 
is always a wonderful time for us to reconnect with all of you so we hope to see you all there 
and we appreciate your ongoing prayers and support in the meantime!  

God bless and JKLP! 

We are seeking sponsors within a recognition structure listed on the attached page.  All funds for the race 
are being accepted at the Farmington Family YMCA, 28100 Farmington Road, Farmington Hills, MI  48334. 
Donations are also accepted on line at   http://www.ciprianoclassic.com/(Donations over the $30 
registration fee are tax deductible).  The YMCA is a non-profit organization with the tax exempt ID # A38-
1358055.  100% of profits will go directly to the Cipriano Children’s Trust. 
 
Thank you again for your consideration in supporting the 2024 Cipriano Classic. 
Cipriano Classic 5K Fun Run & Walk Committee  
Kathy Reno, 248.943.3691, ciprianoclassicsponsor@gmail.com   

Sponsorships received by May 20, 2024 will be included on the shirts or website.  

Check out the website  http://www.ciprianoclassic.com/  
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